
QUITTIE WATERSHED ASSOCIATION 
THURSDAY  May 19, 2005  at 7:00 P.M. 

At  Annville Town Hall, N. Lancaster St. Annville. 
 

Present:  
 
  
 
1. Update on PA Fish and Boat Commission’s AES grant for the Cornwall playground 

stream stabilization work - $10,000 was received from the PA Fish and Boat 
Commission. 

 
2. Activities since last meeting::  

 
Stream Clean-up  April 9th at Quittie Creek Nature Park – 9  volunteers 

 
  April 16th, the United Way  “Day of Caring in Lebanon” – 12 volunteers and 35 

students from Palmyra High School Honor Society. 
 
 

        April 15th – Karl Lutz made a visit to three sites along the Quittie. 
 
        April 18th – Dutchman Day – 25 students/staff from LVC 
 
3. Chuck Wertz was contacted and he indicated that 

 the Conservation District could find a home for the  tree protectors 
 

4.  A student is going to do his Eagle Badge Project in the Quittie Park on 6-18-05 
 His project will include planting rooted basket willow, stream stabilization, and 

putting up bird houses where they will be less accessible to vandals. 
 
5. The QCWA website is in the process of being updated.  
 
6. Jamie Zambo – barn owl project 
 
7. Steph Harmon’s  “litter bugs”& storm drainage project 
 
8. WITF – Annville   6-2-05 at Allen @ 7:00 P.M.  and 6-6-05  @ 7:00 P.M. on TV 
 
9. Angie McCracken – water testing  
 
 
6. Next meeting:  July 21st at 7:00 P.M.   The meeting will be at Annville  

          Town Hall, 111 N. Lancaster Street. 
 

 
 


